
Start the school year with a clean car.  

The C’hill Robotics Club will be holding a 
carwash on Saturday, August 25, 2007, 
from 10 a.m. to 3 p.m.  It will be in the 
parking lot east of the Seven-Eleven at 
West 18th  and Chambers Street.  

Donations gladly 
accepted.

The club is raising money so they can 
compete in various robotics events during 
the year.  They need money for parts, 
software, entry fees and travel.  

Students interested in engineering and 
technology are invited to stop by the carwash to talk to club members 
about upcoming events.   The club will meet in room F45 after school 
once or twice a week once school starts.  The club Advisor is teacher, 
Greig Thompson. 


